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Comment

Topic - Discussion: Private Road-Edonton Place. Hello Board, My name is Jamaine Thomas and | live in the Stoneleigh
Neighborhood and currently a member of the Stoneleigh HOA. My self the HOA Broad and the residents of
Stoneleigh disapprove of the road connection of Endonton and Helen Folwer PI. This road connection will bring
unwanted traffic to an existing peaceful community and was built only to sustain the current traffic of residents. The
connection to Edonton Place is a portion but the traffic from Helen Folwer Place will use the entire road of
Stoneleigh Court. The residents of Stoneleigh Ct weren't notified of the connection to Edonton and Helen Folwer
Place. | have also spoken to SMECO on the underground lines on Helen Folwer Place and it's not a concern is the
road connection happens or not. I'm sure the overall future plan is housing being built in the surrounding areas of
Helen Folwer Pl. I'm not against housing but the increase in traffic would be devastating to the Stoneleigh
Community with one road connection which uses Stoneleigh Ct as a "preferred" access to Grosstown Rd. Thanks for
your time and if this agenda comes up for a vote, the residents of Stoneleigh would appreciate a "No" vote on this
agenda. Once again thank you for your time.
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